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22nd February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Foundation Stage – Nursery Staffing Update 

 

Over the next few days many of you will be meeting a new teacher, Mrs Mary Gascoyne, who will be 

leading the learning and play for children in the Nursery alongside Mrs Penn.  

 

We are really pleased to have Mrs Gascoyne joining us – she brings a wealth of experience in her role as 

well as having spent time supporting the children in the Foundation Stage at Haytor View in the past. Mrs 

Gascoyne has been keen to rejoin us for some time and we know that she will bring all of the qualities 

needed to bring your children fun, fitting and developmental experiences. We can’t wait for her to become 

established as a part of our wider school team.  

 

Moving forward then, you will see Mrs Penn leading learning and play in the nursery Monday to Wednesday, 

with Mrs Gascoyne then doing the same Wednesday to Friday. Mrs Lewis will continue to support children in 

the setting with Mrs Owens completing the team.  

 

We know that you will join us in welcoming Mrs Gascoyne into our school community. Should you require 

any clarification around arrangements in the setting please feel free to talk to any member of the 

Foundation Stage team who will be keen to help you.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Scott Hampton                                                               Sarah Butler 

Acting Headteacher                                                     Foundation Stage Leader 
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